Summer Packet
For Incoming 1st Graders

Welcome to 1st Grade! The Summer Packet was created with the goal
to help your student be well prepared for the beginning of first grade
and to help prevent the “summer slide”. It focuses on many
academic skills, but the most important is that your student be
excited about first grade and be ready to learn new concepts in the
classroom.

Each of the sections will have a page with Goals and Tips on how to
complete that section. While parent help and encouragement is
always appreciated, please have your child complete the written and
coloring parts independently.

In addition to completing this packet, it is recommended to continue
reading for 15 - 20 minutes each day. This can be a mixture of reading

decodable books, listening to read alouds, or shared reading.

All completed packets are due in class the first full week of school
and will count as a grade toward Reading and Math.

| hope you all enjoy your Summer break and I look forward to meeting
you all in September!

Ms. Morris



